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W. Bruce IJJarke to Arthur Thomson. 

Dec. 31Bt 1903. 51, Barley street, w. 
(Telephone No. 183'7 Paddington.) 

My dear Thomson, 

Many thanks ror those tickets, which we should like to use very much. 
We are going to have a meeting of' Oxf'ord Graduates in London. The names I have heard mentioned are Schorste, Sharkey and Herringham. 
Personally I think any or them would be good. 

Yours sincerely, 
W .Bruce 019.rke. · 
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